
Margaret Malley 

Margaret has been involved in the LOHP from early on.  She had always been interested in 

wildlife and projects involving the outside world.  She helped at the first AGM of the group 

putting up and manning displays, which I continue to do.  Having been head of an Adult 

Education Centre, she is used to putting people at their ease and became a ‘meet & greet’ 

volunteer at any of the gatherings.  She is one of the group that helps organise refreshments 

at events and goes to Sunday work parties.  She also talks to local people about the work of 

the LOHP. 

 


